
School Website: https://uplands.sd35.bc.ca/

 

 

Family Fridge Memo Sept 13, 2024 
 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 

As we settle into the new school year, I want to extend a warm welcome to all our students 

and families. Our dedicated staff is excited to embark on this journey of learning and growth 

with your children. Let’s make this year a memorable one filled with achievements and joy. 

 

Please find the link below, which will take you to the Langley School District’s Student Code 

of Conduct: 
 

https://www.sd35.bc.ca/wp-content/uploads/sites/2/2020/12/AP_350_Student-Code-of-

Conduct.pdf 
 

 

Action Required:  
 

 Individual Photo Day – Tuesday Sept 17th - Come dressed in your smiles. Ordering done 

on-line for quick turnaround – Retakes will be scheduled for a later date. Pictures arrive 

in time for the Holidays!  

 

 

 School Supplies - School Supplies are here and packed individually for each child.  

Don’t forget to purchase through School Cash Online.  

(Please allow 24hrs for notification to arrive as the system needs to catch up)  

 

https://www.schoolcashonline.com/ 

 

Kindergarten Families will pay a School Supply Fee (no supply list is generated). You will 

be supplied with a School Cash Online information sheet that contains your child’s 

student number during your conferences. If you need help please contact the office.  

 

 

https://uplands.sd35.bc.ca/
https://www.sd35.bc.ca/wp-content/uploads/sites/2/2020/12/AP_350_Student-Code-of-Conduct.pdf
https://www.sd35.bc.ca/wp-content/uploads/sites/2/2020/12/AP_350_Student-Code-of-Conduct.pdf
https://www.schoolcashonline.com/


 

 Student Forms: You should have received a brown envelope addressed to you, the 

package contains: Student Information Verification Form (Blue), Medical Form (Purple), 

NEW Student Reunification Release Form (White). All forms need to be returned to the 

School by Sept 20th.  

 

Reunification Forms are for extreme emergencies (Ex: earthquake) Contacts outside of 

the lower mainland are recommended. See notice coming home for more information.  

 

 

 The following forms will be sent home to parents via a secure email link in the coming 

days from the Langley School District. Media Release Consent, PAC Contact 

Information Consent, Information Technology User Agreement, Walking Field Trip 

Consent. (See below message from the district)  

 

Parent Consent Request   

Each year, Langley Schools asks families to complete a set of parent consent forms for 

their child. These consent forms are required by our schools to ensure the health, 

safety, and security of all students. Langley Schools uses a secure web form to collect 

this information. Beginning mid-September, please watch for an email request (subject 

Parent Consent Request) that contains one link for you to submit consents for all 

children in your family attending any Langley School. If your email address or contact 

information has changed, please call your school to correct it in our files. If you have 

not received an email regarding Parent Consent Request by the end of the month or 

have any questions/concerns, please contact your school administrator.   

 

 

 SchoolMessenger in the Langley School District  

The Langley School District uses a notification system called SchoolMessenger to 

communicate information to families. As we welcome our new families to our schools, 

some parents/guardians may receive a text message notifying them about 

SchoolMessenger. For more information about the system and how to opt-in to receive 

text messages, visit the District webpage here.  

  

 
 

 

https://www.sd35.bc.ca/news-events/district-board-news/view/schoolmessenger-notification-system-in-langley-schools-2/


 Busters Bistro - Buster Bistro is a daily breakfast/lunch 

program that Uplands Staff will run. The goal of the 

program is to make sure all Uplands students have 

the nutrition needed to do their best learning. Food 

will be distributed via the gym doors on the 

basketball court from 8:20am-8:35 am each day.  

 

 

 

 First Full Day of Kindergarten – Sept 16, 2024  

 

 Please do not send your child to School when they are sick.  

We recognize this is a hard ship for families. Please do not send your child to School 

even with the mildest of symptoms as to insure the health and safety of everyone in the 

School Community.  

 

 
 

 Thank you for continuing to inform the office when your child is going to be absent, 

arriving late, away or leaving early due to an appointment.  

 

Please call the School before 9:00 am 604-533-1285 press option 1 to leave voice mail 

message regarding an absence. 

 

If you have any questions about attendance/absence procedures, contact the 

school office. 

 
 

 Visit our updated calendar and school events found under the News & Events Section 

on the Uplands Website. https://uplands.sd35.bc.ca/ 

 

https://uplands.sd35.bc.ca/


 Meet the Teacher Night Grade 1 – 5  

Sept 26, 2024 @ 5:00 to 6:00  

A - L 5:00 to 5:30  

M - Z 5:30 to 6:00 

 

There will be a short scavenger hunt for families to take 

part in during this evening.  Please obtain an Open House 

Passport checklist from your child’s classroom. When you complete the Open House 

Passport, drop it off in the draw box by 7pm (located near the front doors) to be entered 

in a draw for some prizes.   

 

 

 Welcome Back BBQ hosted by the PAC from 4:30 to 5:30  

Please click the link below and pre-order your dinner.  

Order DEADLINE Sunday Sept 22nd   

 

“Hey Uplands Families! 

We’re excited to invite you to our annual Meet Your Teacher 

BBQ!  Join us for a fun-filled evening where you can enjoy 

delicious food and drinks and meet your child’s teacher and 

classmates  

 

Date: September 26, 2024, Time:  4:30pm 

 

Don’t miss out on this wonderful opportunity to connect with our amazing school 

community. 

 

https://www.zeffy.com/en-CA/ticketing/7c40efa1-31a0-4543-a38c-10e7114bd052 

 

 

 Montessori Kindergarten Registration for the 2025 - 2026 begins online Monday Oct 7, 

2024, at Noon – Please click the link below to get directed to the Choice Program 

Registration page.  

  
https://www.sd35.bc.ca/programs-initiatives/programs-of-choice/ 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

https://www.zeffy.com/en-CA/ticketing/7c40efa1-31a0-4543-a38c-10e7114bd052
https://www.sd35.bc.ca/programs-initiatives/programs-of-choice/


 Terry Fox said, "Anything is possible if you try." Inspired by his amazing example, our 

school is proudly taking part in this year's Terry Fox School Run. Please consider supporting 

us in our try and help us raise much-needed funds for cancer research. 

 

This year the Terry Fox Run will be done outside with the whole school participating 

Monday September 23, 2024, from 1:30 – 2:00.  

 

We shall run around the school yard following the trail into the woods in a 

counterclockwise direction.  
 

Please help show your support by donating to:  https://schools.terryfox.ca/73338 

 

This year there are many ways to donate, pledge sheets came home this week. bring a 

Toonie ($2.00) for Terry on Thursday Sept 19th, online through the link above.  

  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Important Dates:  
 

 Sept 17 -  Individual Photo Day  

 Sept 20 -  Peace Day Assembly @ 2:00 

 Sept 23 -  Terry Fox Run @ 1:30  

 Sept 24 -  Fire Drill  

 Sept 26 -  Meet the Teacher Night: Grades 1 – 5 @ 5:00 – 6:00 

Welcome Back BBQ hosted by the PAC 4:30 – 5:30  

 Sept 27 -  Recognize Truth and Reconciliation (Orange Shirt Day) 

 Sept 30 - Truth and Reconciliation Day – School Not In Session   

 Oct 3  - Earthquake Drill  

 Oct 4  -  School Improvement Day – Students Not In Session 

 Oct 11 -  Lockdown Drill  

 Oct 14 -  Thanksgiving – School Closed  

 Oct 18 -  Hot Lunch  

 Oct 24 -  PAC Halloween Dance  

 Oct 25 - Professional Development Day – Students Not In Session  

 Oct 28 -  Photo Retake Day  

 

 

From the District  
 

 

 Child Day Event at Church in the Valley – October 4, 2024 

A free one-day expo that aims to connect families of pre-K learners with important 

resources is planned for next month. Child Day will be held on Friday October 4 from 

10:00 a.m.-1:00 p.m. at Church in the Valley, and will feature community agencies, a 

marketplace, door prizes and more. See attached poster for details and ticket 

information or learn more here: 

  

  https://buytickets.at/inclusionlangleysociety/1302946 

  

https://buytickets.at/inclusionlangleysociety/1302946


 



 



 
 

 

 

 

 



 
 



 
 

 



 



 



 
 

 

https://www.rcmp-grc.gc.ca/en/news/2024/rcmp-reminds-canadians-violent-online-groups-

targeting-youth?s=08 

  

 

https://www.rcmp-grc.gc.ca/en/news/2024/rcmp-reminds-canadians-violent-online-groups-targeting-youth?s=08
https://www.rcmp-grc.gc.ca/en/news/2024/rcmp-reminds-canadians-violent-online-groups-targeting-youth?s=08

